
 

 
 
 
Press release 
Monaco, March 8th 2021 
 

 

The 66th edition of the Bal de la Rose 
with proceeds towards the Princess Grace Foundation 

has been postponed to 19 March 2022 
 
 
The health situation and the safety measures linked to Covid-19 mean that we have to postpone, for a 
second time, the 66th edition of the Bal de la Rose, to 19 March 2022. 
 
H.R.H Princess of Hanover, President of the Princess Grace foundation, has chosen the theme of 
“Bollywood” for this Bal de la Rose and has given free rein to her friend, Christian Louboutin, to design 
it.  
 
Fascinated by India, the designer has created a grandiose and poetic décor for the Salle des Etoiles at 
Sporting Monte-Carlo, the venue for this event. 
 
Until this next Bal de la Rose, we are delighted to share a few memories with you in images of previous 
editions, accompanied with a message from Stéphane Bern, great friend of the Principality, who will 
present with talent the evening on 19 March 2022. 
 

Click here to watch the video 
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